
 

 

LATE SCOPING CONSULTATION RESPONSES 

 
Consultation Bodies have 28 days to respond with any comments, stating 
either the information that they consider should be included in the 

Environmental Statement or that they do not have any comments. 
 

Any responses received after the deadline are not considered within the 
Scoping Opinion but are forwarded to the Applicant for consideration, in 
accordance with the policy set out in the Planning Inspectorate’s Advice 

Note seven: Environmental Impact Assessment, Screening and Scoping. 
 

The following EIA scoping consultation responses were received after the 
consultation deadline specified under legislation and therefore did not 
form part of the Secretary of State's Scoping Opinion. 

 





NORTH NORFOLK DISTRICT COUNCIL
HOLT ROAD  CROMER  NORFOLK  NR27 9EN
Telephone 01263 513811
www.northnorfolk.org
e-mail planning@north-norfolk.gov.uk

My Ref:   DE21/17/0103
You Ref: EN010087-000008

Contact:      Mr G Lyon

Date        07 June 2017

Hannah Pratt
The Planning Inspectorate
Major Applications & Plans
3D, Temple Quay House
Temple Quay
Bristol
BS1 6PN

Dear Ms Pratt

Scoping Opinion, for Cable route for the Norfolk Boreas Offshore Wind Farm, as to
the information to be provided in an Environmental Statement relating to the
proposed development
Norfolk Boreas Offshore Wind Farm cable route from Ingworth to Bacton &
Happisburgh

Thank you for your email of 09 May 2017 inviting North Norfolk District Council to comment
on the information to be provided in an Environmental Statement (ES) relating to the above
proposed development.

The project is the second stage of the Vanguard Offshore Wind Farm and the onshore
cabling works are likely to follow the same route of the first stage.  It is considered that the
Scoping Reports are adequate and address the likely environmental issues with respect to
ecology and landscape character, environmental health considerations and coastal
processes within the North Norfolk District Council area.

The Council continues to have an open dialogue with Vattenfall with a view to securing the
best possible outcomes for the residents and businesses of North Norfolk.

North Norfolk District Council therefore has no further comments to add at this stage.

Yours sincerely

Mr G Lyon
Major Projects Manager

(01263) 516226
geoff.lyon@north-norfolk.gov.uk
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